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rick@aramburu-eustis.com Seattle, WA 98104
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December 12, 2017

Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Attn:  Records Center
PO Box 47250
Olympia WA  98504-7250

Re: UE-171083
Complainant’s Motion for Withdrawal of Complaint 
Confirmation ID 8420

Dear WUTC and Mr. King:

In accordance with WAC 480-07-140(4) the following information is provided regarding
the re-efiling of the above-mentioned re-named Motion:

a) Identification of Sender

Carol Cohoe, Secretary/Legal Assistant, Aramburu & Eustis, LLP
720 Third Ave #2000, Seattle WA 98104
Telephone (206) 625-9515, Facsimile (206) 682-1376
Email Carol@aramburu-eustis.com

This rule states “The commission's web site includes a list of all such companies
by the names in the commission's records;” I was unable to find that on the website but
will correct and resubmit this letter if required.  Since the informal complaint was
submitted by a CENSE member, the Aramburu & Eustis firm may not be in the records.

This letter will be signed with “/s/” so that it can be printed with CutePDF, which
should render it searchable to comply with WAC 480-07-140(6)(a)(i).
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b) Identification of permit, license, or certificate

Aramburu & Eustis is not a permit-holder. 

c) Identification of proceeding

UE-171083
Coalition of Eastside Neighborhoods for Sensible Energy (CENSE),
Complainant, v. Puget Sound Energy, Respondent.

d) Identification of documents

The rule states that all documents submitted to the commission must be named
in conformance with subsection (6)(b) of this section. The electronic document e-filed
as “Motion Withdraw Complaint” on 12/6/17 has been re-named to
“UE-171083-CENSE-Mot-Dis-12-12-17.” 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

ARAMBURU & EUSTIS, LLP

/s/ Carol Cohoe

Carol Cohoe
Secretary / Legal Assistant


